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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

NEW NEWSLETTER FORMAT 
 
We have ceased producing the Newsletter 
in this format. Our news has moved to a 
new platform for our news updates to 
provide greater accessibility.  This 
includes language translation and features 
for visual and hearing impaired readers 
within our school community.  This 
update reflects the Department’s policy on 
accessibility. 
 

 
The website can be translated in 
approximately 100 languages by selecting 
the drop down menu located on the home 
page (pictured below). 
  

 
 
You can access the latest news and event 
details on the school website 
https://carlingfor-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
 
All upcoming dates will be published as 
events on the website which you can 
download directly into your personal 
calendar on your chosen device. 
 
Relevant news stories will be published 
each Wednesday on the website. We 
encourage you to explore the new school 
website and all it’s features including 
links to Sentral and the building upgrade. 

https://carlingfor-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/



